

August 29, 2025

Meghan Way GCC Rio Grande, Inc. 3372 Lime Rd Pueblo, CO 81004

RE: Adequacy Review of 2025 Q2 Hydrology Report, Pueblo Cement and Limestone, Permit# M-2002-004

Dear Ms. Way,

The Division received the 2025 Quarter 2 Hydrology Report on July 31, 2025. The report has been reviewed, the Division does not have any questions at this time but reserves the right to further supplement this document with additional items and/or details if necessary.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at <u>Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us</u> or by phone at (720) 666-1065.

Sincerely,

Jocelyn Carter

**Environmental Protection Specialist** 

Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety

Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS

Landon Beck, SLR International Corporation, lbeck@slrconsulting.com

